Nathanael,

Our comments are the same as for the previous application (15/01693/F), that is given the farming use of the site  an assessment of the potential for land contamination will be required and it is recommend that the standard contaminated land conditions be applied to allow for a phased assessment. A desk study and site walkover report will be required as a minimum.

Trevor Dixon

Environmental Protection Manager

South Northamptonshire Council and Cherwell District Council

Direct dial: 01327 322279 | Switchboard: 01327 322322

trevor.dixon@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk 
www.southnorthants.gov.uk  and  www.cherwell.gov.uk
Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil and www.facebook.com/southnorthantscouncil
Follow us on Twitter @Cherwellcouncil and @SNorthantsC

